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File no: PFRDA/19/CG/1/43 31* January, 2017
To,

PrAOs, PAOs, CDDOs & other CG Nodal offices;
DTAs, DTOs, & other SG Nodal offices,
Autonomous Bodies under CG & SG.

Dear Sir/Madam,

National Pension System (NPS) Service Fortnight February 1 — February 15, 2017) : Updation
of AADHAR no. in PRAN of Subscribers.

In continuation of our earlier communication dated 07.01.2016, we have decided to include
‘updation of Aadhar number’ also as one of the activities for NPS service fortnight. Therefore,
Nodal offices of Central & State Governments are advised to guide and encourage the
subscribers for updation of their AADHAR no., in addition to mobile app download and other
activities during the fortnight.

2. In this regard, subscribers may be advised for login in the CRA website www.cra-
nsdl.com through their login Id & password and further update AADHAR no. under the ‘update
details’ tab. The request for updating AADHAR no. will have to be authorized by the associated
nodal office. PFRDA has already advised NSDL/CRA for providing all necessary assistance to the
Nodal Offices and subscribers. Based on numbers of such updation, PFRDA will recognize
various State governments and Central Ministries in the same way it has announced for Mobile

App download.

3. In case of any assistance/clarification required, nodal offices may contact Shri Sachin
Joneja, Manager, PFRDA at sachin.joneja@pfrda.org.in or Sh. Bibhas Dutta, NSDL at 022-
24994558 /  bibhasd@nsdl.co.in or Sh. Abhishek Dhuri, NSDL at 022-
24004266/abhishekd @nsdl.co.in.

Yours since 4\;,

(Ashish Kumar)
General Manager



